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We are honored to announce a new partnership through the academic exchange
agreement signed on 2020.5.27 with Tzu Chi University (TCU) in Taiwan. According to
this agreement, both universities will deepen the exchange of research and education
through faculty members and students exchange programs.

TCU was founded in 1994 by Tzu Chi Foundation which Taiwan biggest Buddhists’
charity, and consists of four colleges: College of Medicine, College of Humanities and
Social Sciences, College of Education and Communication, International College. In all,
there are a total of 37 programs, 17 undergraduate programs, 17/ graduate programs,
and 3 doctoral programs. Totaling over 3300 students, out of which about 380 are
international students.

The partnership is signed without direct meeting because of COVID-19 pandemic but
after the partnership we exchange online program for students. Through academic and
student exchanges going forward, we can expect fruitful results for both universities.



